
 
 
12 February 2025 

 
Leadership changes at the Investment Manager 
 

 
 

 
3i Infrastructure plc (“3i Infrastructure”) notes today’s announcement by 3i Group plc (“3i Group” or 
“3i”) of changes to the leadership of its Infrastructure business. 
 
3i has announced that Scott Moseley, Co-Head of European Infrastructure, has decided to leave and 
Bernardo Sottomayor has assumed sole responsibility for leading 3i's European Infrastructure team. 
 
Richard Laing, Chair, 3i Infrastructure, said: “On behalf of the Board, I would like to thank Scott for 
his contribution to 3i Infrastructure plc. We are pleased that Bernardo will be assuming sole 
leadership of the Investment Manager’s team. This will provide continuity for the business. Since 
becoming Co-Head in 2022, Bernardo has proven to be a highly effective leader and we look forward 
to continuing to work with him and 3i’s wider European Infrastructure team." 
 
 
Ends 
 
 
For information, please contact:  

 

Thomas Fodor Shareholder enquiries +44 20 7975 3469 

Kathryn van der Kroft Media enquiries +44 20 7975 3021 

 
 
 
 
About 3i Infrastructure plc 
3i Infrastructure plc is a Jersey-incorporated, closed-ended investment company, an approved UK 
Investment Trust, listed on the London Stock Exchange and regulated by the Jersey Financial Services 
Commission. The Company's purpose is to invest responsibly in infrastructure, delivering  
long-term sustainable returns to shareholders and having a positive influence on its portfolio companies 
and their stakeholders. 
 
3i Investments plc, a wholly owned subsidiary of 3i Group plc, is authorised and regulated in the UK by 
the Financial Conduct Authority and is the investment manager of 3i Infrastructure plc. 

 
This press release is not for distribution (directly or indirectly) in or to the United States, Canada, 
Australia, or Japan and is not an offer of securities for sale in or into the United States, Canada, Australia 
or Japan.  Securities may not be offered or sold in the United States absent registration under the U.S. 
Securities Act of 1933, as amended (the ‘Securities Act’), or an exemption from registration under the 
Securities Act. Any public offering to be made in the United States will be made by means of a 
prospectus that may be obtained from the issuer or selling security holder and will contain detailed 
information about 3i Group plc, 3i Infrastructure plc and management, as applicable, as well as financial 
statements.  No public offering in the United States is currently contemplated. 
 
This statement aims to give an indication of material events and transactions that have taken place in the 
period from 1 October 2024 to 31 January 2025 and their impact on the financial position of 
3i Infrastructure plc. These indications reflect the Board's current view. They are subject to a number of 



risks and uncertainties and could change. Factors which could cause or contribute to changes include, 
but are not limited to, general economic and market conditions and specific factors affecting the financial 
prospects or performance of individual investments within the portfolio of 3i Infrastructure plc.  

 


